
 

Our Ref:  023/19 

4th March 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Your son has volunteered to attend ‘The Diana Award anti-bullying Ambassador training day’ at 
Archbishop Blanch School on Wednesday 13th March 2019.  

We will leave school by minibus at 8:40am and return to school after the training has finished at 
3:45pm. 

All students should wear school uniform and bring in a packed lunch. We also need your 
consent for  photographs to be taken at the event.  Please complete the reply slip below to 
confirm that you give permission for your son to attend and that you give consent for 
photographs to be taken.  Reply slips should be returned to me by Wednesday 13th March 2019.  

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns, 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Robert Kingston 
Deputy Director of Pastoral Care 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP TO:  Mr R Kingston – The Diana Award anti-bullying Ambassador training day 

Name: _____________________________________________ Form: ____________________ 

I give permission for my son to attend the above event on Wednesday 13th March. 

 

I give consent for my son’s photograph to be taken.  

 

Signed: _________________________________(parent/carer) Date: _____________________  

 

 


